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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 10:01 AM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Tp the Mayor and Trustees...

Dear Mayor Mark and Trustees... 
 
I read Carl Finger's explanation of his vote to reject 
Homestead for our Village..and I believe he failed to 
understand that whatever the State's intent might have been.. 
the current affect of the law is to allow inequity of taxation 
in Scarsdale's residential sector. 
 
This law appears to be antideluvian and 
needs to be remedied in the face of 
its unfair ongoing result. 
 
The unanimous vote against Homestead  
was puzzling to me. 
I would love to hear reasons for that..other than 
those put forth by Carl Finger. 
 
Thanks very much. 
 
Susan Levine 


